
 
Ecole Secondaire 

R. A. McMATH 
Secondary School 

Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) DONATION 
REQUEST 

Dear McMath Parents and Guardians,


Your PAC’s primary objective is to support the success of your students. To meet this goal, the 
PAC is requesting your help by the way of a one time annual donation in lieu of PAC 
fundraisers. Donations make up a significant percentage of PAC funds providing 
diversification of learning opportunities and experiences which enhance course content. 
Requests by staff, students and parents for financial support for classroom consumables, new 
equipment, technological goods, parent education sessions and staff appreciation luncheons 
far exceed our present funding ability. 


Unlike most fundraisers, EVERY DOLLAR YOU DONATE GOES DIRECTLY TO SUPPORT 
MCMATH STUDENTS! 

The McMath school community values the financial help you have provided in previous years 
and embraces your ongoing support once again this year.


Please show your Wildcat Spirit by donating to McMath PAC. 
Any donation, large or small, is welcome and greatly appreciated! 

Thank you in advance for helping enrich the school experience  
for all our McMath students. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

McMath Donation Form 
Please complete this portion and return along with donation to McMath School office. 

4251 Garry Street, Richmond, BC, V7E 2T9

Cash can be dropped of at the office 

Cheques payable to R.A. McMath Parent Advisory Council 
e-transfer: mcmathpac@gmail.com 

❑ $5     ❑ $10     ❑ $20     ❑ $50     ❑ $100     ❑ Other donation amount $___________________


The purpose for which I would like this donation used is to assist PAC supported projects. 
Please direct donation to    ❑ General     ❑ Other ______________________________ (eg. library, 
scholarships, dry grad, technology…)


Donator’s name: 	 	 	 	 	 

Tel: 	 	 	 

Email:


Imagine, if every family made a donation of $5, your support would make a big impact. 


